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From: Charlotte Peterson <drcharpeterson@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 2:28 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Senate Bill 860

As a Psychologist in Eugene for over 36 years, I would like to voice my support for Senate Bill 860.   
 
Getting high quality mental health treatment in a timely manner can make such a tremendous difference 
in one's overall physical and mental health.   
 
Early treatment is extremely important for children.  The 50+ studies in the past few years on Adverse 
Childhood Experiences [ACEs] and their impact on life-long physical health and the reduction in teen 
substance use is of critical importance. ACEs are now being considered in the US as a leading cause of 
Illness, Poor Quality of Life, & Early Death.  
 
Please support this Bill... 
 
Thank you,  
Charlotte Peterson, PhD 
Licensed Psychologist 


